SULLIVAN COUNTY MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

CRITICAL ACCESS HOSPITAL * MHA MEMBER HOSPITAL

SINCE 1953

630 WEST 3RD STREET MILAN, MO 63556 PHONE: 660-265-4212 FAX: 660-265-4898

May 1, 2024

Congressman Sam Graves 1135 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Graves,

On behalf of the Sullivan County Memorial Hospital (SCMH) Governing Board of Trustees, the Administrative Team and the entire SCMH staff, we want to thank you for your unfailing support of our community and our hospital. After 71 years, we are actively planning for the construction of a new hospital and rural health clinic to replace the current facility. Our hospital has served our residents for seven decades but cannot continue to meet our growing needs or provide the services required in the future. We gratefully appreciate you and your team working to obtain approval for Congressionally Directed Spending funds to assist SCMH in funding this project.

Our Governing Board and the Sullivan County Commissioners are committed to the goal of successfully building a new hospital and rural health clinic to maintain access to healthcare services in Sullivan County. We are confident that when the Congressionally Directed Spending is appropriated for our project, we will provide the match requirement.

Thank you for your support and assistance. If there is need for further information, please contact me at any time.

Respectfully,

Martha Gragg, RN, MSN, FACHE

Chief Executive Officer

Sullivan County Memorial Hospital

Milan, MO 63556

660-265-4212